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Reason for note:  
 
It has come to our attention that the Rubber washers for the front grille sometimes can’t be reused. 

 
 

Actions: 
 
We have investigated the need of these washers and the conclusion is that they are not needed at all. 
Therefore when a Rebelstack is in for service it doesn’t matter if these rubber washers are reused or 
not.  

They will not be mounted at new productions either. 

 

 

 

 

 
 


